IEM Committee

From: Tulsi Greenlee <tulsigreenlee@icloud.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 15, 2017 10:25 PM

To: [EM Committee

Subject: Oxybenzone and octinoxate

Aloha,

Scientific studies show that oxybenzone and octinoxate harm corals. Corals protect our shoreline and are critical to our
economy, recreation and fisheries. We need to ban the sale of personal care products containing these chemicals! |
strongly support this bill!!

Tulsi Greenlee

Sent from my iPhone



